Parent Club General Meeting 2/27/24

Submitted by: Jennifer Madison
In attendance: Sade’ Denton, Jennifer Schwab, Jenny Garrison, Erika Youngblood and Jennifer Madison

President’s Report- Jennifer S. reported that Mrs. Sutterer had requested money for the,” Living
Way of the Cross,” pizza party. We gave her $100.00 from our Misc. budget. She also explained
that she had a meeting with Emily Schuler and was able to get a lot of information concerning
the new priests, the new accounting firm...“Rita” is the new contact person, and no more
reimbursements for taxes.

Treasurer’s Report- The Family Festival was a success! We profited approximately around
$1,656.00. Some people are still waiting to get reimbursed. We all also discussed some upcoming
field trips.

Previous Events-

Jennifer S. is going to follow up on the Trash bag movie prize. She also informed us that the roller
skating party at the Wigwam was a success...around 67 kids showed up. We decided we are going
to try to have another party towards the end of the year around May 15,

Upcoming Events-

Cookies & Canvas- Possibly not happening because Mrs. Tapy was too busy. Sade’ said she might
possibly be able to do it for us. We have $100.00 budgeted and we could do a rainbow/shamrock
design.

Stuffie Sleepover- The stuffie sleepover has been scheduled for April 4. The 8t graders are
going to volunteer from 6-8. Jennifer M. said she would be able to attend and help out. Jennifer
M. also said she would get the church code so we could take some pictures there.

Race for Education- Sadly, Lisa Whittaker can’t help out with Race for Ed this year. We tried to
figure out someone who can do it. It will take place on May 7. We need to e-mail Angela Tapy
to see if she will be doing the t-shirt design contest again this year.

Staff Appreciation- With Leap Year Day coming upon us, we want to do something fun for the
teachers, there are 43 staff. We thought about giving them some “Extra” gum. We also thought
about Swiss cake rolls with little gummy frogs on them. Sade’ and Jennifer S. will decide and
deliver. We were also thinking of things to do for Pi day (3-14-24.)

Next meeting will be on Tuesday, March 19, 2024.



